
ALBERTA 
MIMISTER OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 

September 22, 2005 

Mr. Mike Bergeron 
President 
Alberta's Lakeland Destination Marketing Organization 

St. Paul, A B T 0 A 3 A 0 

Dear Mr. Bergeron: y V t 

I am pleased to provide the enclosed cheques in the amoimt of $20,000 for 
2005/06 Grant G0652-04, and also in the amount of $35,000 for 2005/06 Grant G0659-04, as the 
final instalments in support of the Iron Horse Trail Centennial Product Club's activities. 

Within 60 days of the completion of the two projects. Alberta Economic Development (AED) 
requires a letter of assurance that all grant funds were used exclusively for the intended purpose. 
A full report on the use of the grant and a financial report must be provided to AED by 
May 31, 2006. Any unused grant monies must be returned to AED. 

Continued best wishes for the success of your project. 

Cordially, 

Clint Dunford 
Minister 

Enclosures 

cc: Mr. Ray Danyluk, M L A Lac La Biche - St. Paul 
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